










Ralph and Judy Enderby 
702 Florida Street 
Key West, FL 33040 
 
November 5, 2014 
 
RE: Special Peary Court Development HARC Meeting November 6 
To: HARC Chair and Members 
 
We are sorry not to be able to attend this meeting but we wish to make our feeling 
known. 
 
We like many of our neighbors in the Meadows wish to see the fence along Angela Street 
remain and we ask you support the developers plan to leave the fence up in that area. 
That allows the Meadows to retain the unique character that we love so much. 
 
My one concern is the layout of the housing lots at Angela and Florida and Angela and 
Pearl. They look like they are designed so some time in the future the fence can be taken 
down and a street extended into Peary Court.  See for example the Angela and Florida 
plan: 
 
 
Proposed design: 

 
 



And with a small change the green space between the houses could easily be made into a 
street... 
 

 
 
I would ask you to review that area and suggest that it be redesigned so all the houses 
face the interior street of Peary Court and the green space be eliminated. Only then can 
we be assured that no future roadway will be constructed. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Ralph and Judy Enderby 
 
 



 
 
I find it no accident that the proposed design is laid out this way. Only by redesigning these two 
intersections (with the houses facing the interior Peary Court road) can we be assured that the 
fence will stay up. 
 
 


